
October 7, 
1 9 3 3

Dear Mr. 0 aver,

Thank yon for drawing to my attention 
the Celebration of the 150th Anniversary of the estab­
lishment of the University of the State of New York.
It would have given me great pleasure to attend 
the functions in connection therewith, but, unfor­
tunately, I have already engagements for the 
12th and 13th of October.

With kindest personal regards, end 
v/ith all good wishes for the continued propperity 
and sueeess of the University of the State of New 
York,

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal,

Dr.Frank Pierrepont Graves, 
President, The University 
of the State of New York, 
Albany, New York,


